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Fruit Street Local Historic District Commission
Meeting Minutes — April 9, 2009
City Hall

Meeting of the Fruit Street Local Historic District Commission was called to order at 7:03 PM.

Roll Call
Present: Maurice Southworth, Bonnie Sontag, Kevin Wallace
Absent: Tom Bower, Stephen Feige

General Business
a) Approval of Minutes
Bonnie Sontag made a motion to approve meeting minutes for February 19, 2009.
Maurice Southworth seconded the motion.
Minutes approved unanimously.

Correspondence

Email received from Councilor Earls regarding re-submission of Ordinance amendments for City
Council review and approval. He is in receipt of Maurice’s letter and will review with Ed
Cameron. Maurice will attend next subcommittee meeting for an update.

Old Business

Reviewed Maurice’s letter to Fruit Street residents which is basically a reminder of the
application process. The website is up and running with all documents available. Bonnie
suggested that the letter include the names of all Commission members. Bonnie would like to
emphasize the importance of a completed form and necessary attachments. Maurice will mail
within the next week.

The question was raised as to whether or not the mint fell within the Fruit Street Local Historic
District. Bonnie found a reference in the original study report that it does not. It was suggested

that they keep the Commission informed of the project and proposed restoration.

New Business
None.

Adjournment
Meeting adjourned at 7:27 PM.

Respectfully submitted, Kevin M. Wallace - Note Taker.
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